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Important December Dates for 

your Calendar: 

Dec.1 32nd Annual Surf Night 6pm 

Dec.6 Simplify the Holidays~ 

Handmade for the Holidays Family 

Night 5:30 – 7:00pm 

Dec.9 22nd Annual Craft Fair 9-3pm 

Dec.15 Book Fair (1 day ONLY) &    

             Ice Cream Friday!!! 

Dec.21 Winter Program @ 8:30am 

Dec.22 Winter Break Starts…   

   

          
Jan.8 No School – PC Day 

Jan.9 Students return to school 

Jan.15 No School - Holiday 
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   32nd Annual Surf Night 

It’s that time of year again! Our 

32nd  annual surf night is set for 

Friday, December 1 @ 6pm in our        

 

 

 

 

 

school cafeteria. We will have 

tickets for sale, 2 for $5 in the 

front office starting Monday, 

November 27 up until 4pm the 

day of Surf Night. At the door 

tickets will be $3.00 each. There 

is NO entry fee, tickets are for 

the door prizes only. Food and 

baked goods are available to 

purchase from our lovely faculty! 

All proceeds help out SBES! Hope 

to see you there! 

                 
        Winter Program 

Save the date! The SBES Winter 

Program will be on December 21, 

2017 at 8:30 in our school 

cafeteria! Come share the joy of 

the season with your students 

and see what they have been 

working so hard on all quarter! 

Mahalo to our Music Teacher 

Ms.Aubree Kocher for all of her 

kokua with our students! HAPPY 

HOLIDAYS!!! 

       
22nd Annual Holiday Craft Fair 

Come do your holiday shopping on 

Saturday Dec.9 from 9-3pm in 

the school cafeteria to check out 

some handmade local crafts and 

enjoy some food too!! Mele 

Kalikimaka to you all!!! 

 

       
2017-2018 Stop Flu at School  

            Program 

Due to increasing financial & 

staffing limitations, the  

 

 

 

 

Department of Health will not be 

offering the Stop Flu at School 

program to all schools this year. 

The DOH recognized that many 

families relied on this program as 

a free and convenient way to 

vaccinate their children. Parents 

are encouraged to have their 

children vaccinated for the flu 

by their healthcare provider. The 

DOH will explore further public-

private partnership opportunities 

with the hope of reinstating the 

SFAS program coverage in the 

future. Any questions call DOH, 

Immunization Branch @ 586-

8348. 

 

Grade 7 Physical Exam Info 

Starting in the 2017-2018 school 

year, all students entering 7th 

grade need to have a physical 

exam. THINGS TO KNOW: *The 

physical exam should be done 

within  12 months before the 

start of 7th grade by a doctor, 

nurse, or other healthcare 

professional. *Let the school 

know if you need more time 

because of rescheduling. *Form 

14 should be filled out by the 

doctor’s office and brought to 

school when you register your 

child for 7th grade. *Use the 

physical exam as a time for you 

and your child to ask the doctor 

or nurse questions about teen 

health and wellness issues. 

 

     Scholastic Book Fair 

The library will be hosting a 1 day 

Scholastic book fair on Friday, 

12/15. Sales will start at 8:00 am 
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School Vision Statement 
*Develop caring, well-rounded citizens 

who are contributing members of society. 
*Provide a challenging, relevant, & 

differentiated curriculum using 21st 
century tools TODAY! 

*Inspire & empower students to become 
lifelong learners & problem solvers in our 

ever changing society. 

Tiger Shark Pride 

Demonstrating S.U.R.F. 
(Self-discipline, Unity, Respect, & 

Friendship) 

 



until 3pm. Classes will have a 

chance to sign up for buying time 

and parents may shop throughout 

the day. Parents will also be able 

to support our growing library! 

 

             
          ‘Aina Update 

The holiday season is upon us and 

to celebrate ‘AINA has some fun 

events planned at SBES. We are 

hosting a Simplify the Holidays 

Handmade for the Holidays 

‘AINA Family Night on 

Wednesday, December 6th from 

5:30-7pm. Come and make your 

own holiday gifts such as herbal 

seasoned salts, probiotic Beet-

Noni Kvass with Terri Langly of 

Bliss Healthy Foods, refreshing 

body scrub and natural 

toothpaste, upcycled gift tags, 

and more! We will have a raffle 

with lots of fun prizes and there 

will be food trucks serving up 

some tasty locally grown meals 

with proceeds benefitting SBES. 

Register now at 

http://bit.ly/simplify17 The 

Great Pumpkin Sale in October 

was a huge success! Mahalo to 

Mr.Pearce and his 6th grade class 

for helping to set up the pumpkin 

patch and to Tracy Harris and 

Tim Tybuszewski for picking up 

the pumpkins. We raised over 

$700 which will help support our 

‘AINA Kine Healthy Snack 

Program and the SBES 

Sustainability Initiatives. Also, 

come out and support our next 

Student Farmers’ Market on 

Tuesday, December 12th, to 

purchase fresh produce grown in 

the school garden and donated by 

SBES families. 

 

      
    PE Reminder from Mr.Kise 

Aloha Parents,  

Just a friendly reminder to 

remind your students to wear 

shoes when they have PE. 

Monday: Grades 6 & 2, Tuesday: 

Grades 5 & 1, Wednesday: PE 

Makeup Day, Thursday: Grades 4 

& K, and Friday: Grade 3. Also, 

morning PE for grades 4-6 is on 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday’s 

7:30-7:50 at the upper Elem 

Playground. Grades K-3 is on 

Tuesday and Thursday’s 7:30-

7:50 on the lower field by the 

tennis courts. Thank you for your 

support! Mr.Kise 

 

       Makahiki Festival 

Come join us for our Second 

Annual Makahiki Festival! When: 

January 20th, 2018. Time: 9:00am 

– Noon. Where: Kualoa Ranch. 

Food, Activities and Games for 

all ages. This is a free, fun, ohana 

event  that will support our 

Kahuku Complex Elementary 

Schools. Interested in setting up 

a booth? Visit our website for 

more information. 

https://sites.google.com/kaaawas

chool.k12.hi.us/makahiki/ Contact 

us: 

Makahiki@kaaawaschool.k12.hi.us 

 

        Teacher Mahalo’s 

Thanks to those who donate to 

the Student Farmers’ Markets at 

Sunset Beach Elementary. They 

have been very successful! Please 

continue to contribute your 

veggies, flowers, herbs, and 

fruit….our next market will be 

the second Tuesday of 

December, the 12th. Aloha, Rex 

Dubiel Shanahan ~ Garden Club 

Advisor. 

 

     Switch of Days!!!!! 

We are switching the last 2 days 

of school schedule before 

Winter Break: Wednesday, 

December 20 we will end school 

at 2:05pm and Thursday, 

December 21 we will end school 

at 12:45pm. Thank You!! 

 

Riding a Bicycle to School… 

Students should cross the 

highway only at the crosswalk. 

Dismounting and walking across 

the street will insure a greater 

degree of safety. By law, 

students should be wearing a 

bike helmet.After school, 

students may not ride bikes in 

the parking lot of the school or 

park for obvious safety reasons. 

Also please be advised to LOCK 

your bikes up just as a safety 

precaution. 

 

Student Behavior Expectations 

Sunset Beach has adopted the 

VIRTUES character education 

program. The school motto is 

S.U.R.F which focuses on the 

values of Self Discipline, Unity, 

Respect, and Friendliness. Our 

mascot is the Tiger Shark and 

our school colors are green and 

blue. All students are expected 

to model SURF. 

 

/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\ 
Happy Holidays Sunset Beach 

Elementary School Sharks!!!!! 

/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\/\ 
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